From: Emil Glassbourg

To: Economic and Community Development; Councillor Malik; Mayor Chow; chi.nguyen@toronto.ca; CGlover-
CO@ndp.on.ca; Gordon Tanner; Kate Bassil; Paul Johnson (City Manager); premier@ontario.ca

Subject: [External Sender] EC22.3 — Please post my letter as a web link

Date: July 8, 2025 6:21:38 PM

Outraged Opposition to the Reckless Siting of a 24-hour Emergency Shelter at 629 Adelaide Street West —
Demand for Full Public Inquiry

WHAT IS THE RATIONALE FOR SITING A 24 HOUR SHELTER SERVICING PEOPLE WITH
COMPLEX MENTAL ILLNESS AND THOSE WITH DRUG ADDICTION ??!!

ON A QUIET RESIDENTIAL STREET??!!

DISTRIBUTING HARM REDUCTION KITS??!!

ACROSS THE STREET FROM A CHILDRENS SCHOOL??!!
ACROSS THE STREET FROM A HISTORICAL CHURCH??!!
ARE YOU PEOPLE MAD??!!

Signed,

Emil Glassbourg
27 year resident
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